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DEVELOPMENT APPLICATIONS UNDER REVIEW

T. Wierzba, Planner of the Planning and Building Services Department advised that the Department has
received a pre-consultation application for a site plan on 154 Burton Avenue and a building permit application
to install a sign on a designated heritage building at 72 Dunlop Street E. Mr. Wierzba requested that the
Heritage Barrie Committee forward comments concerning these applications to his attention.
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